
 

            MAHISHADAL RAJ COLLEGE 
                                                             NOTICE  

 
                                                  

                                                                                                                                No. : 053/2025                                           

                      Date : 17-03-2025 

 

 

 It is notified for the information of all concerned that the OFFLINE 

CLASSES of PG 2nd Semester, 2024-25 will be held on and from 18th 

March, 2025 as per the existing routine of the respective departments.  

 

So the heads and all faculty members of different PG departments are 

requested to take necessary steps in this regard and the students who 

have appeared in the 1st Semester Exam.,2024 are advised to contact with 

the departments for their respective 2nd  Semester Classes. 

 
  

 
 

                                                                                                     
                                                                                          

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dr.Goutam Kumar Maity 

Principal 
Mahishadal Raj College 


